
 

 
 

Kia ora koutou, 

We would like to welcome our new Trust Manager, Rebecca Roe 

Kia ora 
It is an honour to be working with the Colville Community Health Trust and to 
have a part in serving the community of this stunning region. As I continue to 
learn more about the needs of the community and Trust, I see already, a strong 
commitment toward the self-endurance and resilience of the people who live 
here which is admirable and exciting to be a part of. I am hopeful that the 
knowledge and experience I bring with me, can enhance this. 
I look forward to meeting you! 

 

Rebecca comes with a wealth of knowledge and experience, we are excited to have her on board.  

Thank you to everyone who completed our survey sent out in September, these responses provide 
valuable feedback and allow us to understand how to best meet the needs of the community 

regarding health facilities and services. 

By the time the Panui is printed we will have held our strategic planning meeting with Sarah Gibb 
from Community Waikato to update our Strategic plan, We will give an update in the next issue of 
the Panui 

We would like to thank the Community Organisation Grants Scheme (COGS) for their support with 
running costs for the year. 

If you have any suggestions or ideas for fundraising you can contact Rebecca on 
manager@colvillehealthtrust.co.nz or ph 021 703 772 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

https://www.communitymatters.govt.nz/community-organisations-grants-scheme/
mailto:manager@colvillehealthtrust.co.nz

